
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/22/2024 9:16:57 PM

First name: Peter

Last name: Worley

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Fixed climbing anchors must not be allowed in Wilderness.  The agencies' primary duty is to protect

Wilderness in its natural, untrammeled state.  Agencies have no duty to develop Wilderness to provide

"opportunities for primitive recreation." Any specific proposals for permanent fixed anchor installations in

Wilderness must be subjected to public notice and an opportunity for public comment pursuant to the National

Environmental Policy Act.

 

Regards, Peter M. Worley

 


